
 

 

        

 
23rd January 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As I’m sure you are aware, the Year 11 students have recently received their mock GCSE 
results. Many of them have done very well and to celebrate this Mrs Seddon is inviting 
all of the students who have achieved 70% or over in their attitudinal scores for a meal 
out at Marco’s restaurant. 
 
Your child has been invited. The meal will take place on Tuesday 4th February. The 
students will need to make their own way to and from the restaurant. They will need to 
arrive by 5.15pm, and should be finished by 7.00pm. 
 
The meal will be paid for by school as a ‘thank you’ for all of their hard work. 
 
Please can your child have a look at the enclosed meal options which are from the 
Happy Hour menu and indicate their choice on the slip below returning to myself or Mrs 
Carruthers by Friday 31st January. If they require any extras or a meal from a different 
part of the menu they will need to pay for the difference. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs K Knowles 
Progress Leader Year 11 
 
 

 
I do / do not give my permission for my child to go to Marco’s restaurant on Tuesday 4th 
February at 5.15pm. 
 
Name________________________________________________ Form___________ 
 
Meal choice:__________________________________________________________  
 
Dietary Requirement: ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed__________________________________________________ 


